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QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Budget Estimates 2010-2011

Agency - Fair Work Ombudsman

DEEWR Question No.EW0263_11

Senator Cameron asked on 1/06/2010, Hansard page 68.

Question

TABLED ARRANGEMENT BETWEEN ABCC AND FAIR WORK OMBUDSMAN

Senator CAMERON—I have not asked that yet, but I will come to that, so keep it in
mind. I am not asking that at the moment. I am asking: how do we deal with the
confusion? Have you ever tabled the written arrangement that you have between you
and the ABCC at estimates? Mr Wilson—I believe we have. Either Mr Lloyd or myself
has tabled it. I would need to check.

Answer

The Fair Work Ombudsman provided the following response.

A copy of the letters of exchange between the predecessor to the Fair Work Ombudsman, the
Office of Workplace Services and the AustralianBuilding and Construction Commission
(ABCC) was provided by the ABCC in response to a question by Senator Marshall on 3 June
2008: EW648_09. A copy of those letters of exchange is attached.
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